
 
      

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

BRANDON AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
PO BOX 267 

BRANDON VT 05733 
802-247-6401 

www.brandon.org   ~   info@brandon.org 

MEMORY TREE BULBS 
 
Donations are now being accepted for Memory Tree bulbs in the 
memory of loved ones. The cost of the bulbs is $1.00 each. 
   
In Memory Of:                                                              # of bulbs 
 
______________________________________         _______ 
 
______________________________________         _______ 
 
______________________________________         _______ 
 
Your Name & Phone Number: 
 
Name: _______________________________ 
 
Phone: _______________________________ 
 
Send checks and forms to: 
Brandon Area Chamber of Commerce (BACC) 
PO Box 267, Brandon VT 05733.  
Please do not send cash in the mail. 
 
Names with cash or check may also be dropped off at Carr’s Florist &  
Gifts. 
 
Deadline is Friday, Nov. 27, 2015. Tree lighting with singing will take 
place on Sunday, Nov. 29, 2015 at 3:30 pm in Central Park 


